
Year 9 Barcelona trip - July 2019 

 

The MFL faculty took 38 Year 9 pupils to Barcelona during Activities Week for a brilliant, 

cultural visit. 

 

During the week students enjoyed two trips to Barcelona to admire famous places and 

monuments such as the Cathedral, the Gothic Quarter,  Pablo Picasso museum and the 

Sagrada Familia; plus two exciting trips to PortAventura, our pupils made the most of the 

week! 

 

 Mrs Maringo led the trip with the 

support of Mrs Collins, Mr Davies 

and Mr Simmons who 

undoubtedly enjoyed the 

experience as well. 

 

Our pupils came back exhausted 

on Saturday morning but thrilled 

to have spent a week in 

Barcelona with their friends and 

tutors. It has been a delight 

organising this trip again this 

year and hope that our pupils 

have made lifetime memories.  

 

Mrs Maringo - Head of MFL 

 

 



Mr Davies, Mrs Collins and Mr Simmons also accompanied the trip. Here’s Mr Davies’ 

summary of a great week: 

 

“38 Year 9 students, 4 teachers, 5 days and 32°C temperatures - I’m exhausted just 

remembering it! This trip offered a perfect balance of culture and relaxation (well, for the 

students maybe!), from exploring the city’s labyrinthine Gothic Quarter, to an afternoon 

splashing around in a sun-soaked water park. If the array of snoring bodies spread 

throughout the coach when we arrived back at St Kath’s at 3am on Saturday morning was 

anything to go by, I think we succeeded in tiring them all out!” 

 

 

 


